ieft our factory, and not replaced, indicating the adjustments had
been tampered with. In future use, we strongl!y advise that the
trigger not be adjusted by untrained non-Remington personnel.

Since we found the firearm to function pfoperiy ‘n every respect,
we are prepared to return it in its present condition (after re-
sealing the trigger assembly adjusting screws). However, if you
desire, we will install a new trigger assembly at no-charge, as a
gesture of good-will, if it wil! restore your confidence in the
rifie (either option subject to a $10.00 handiing plus return ship-
ping fee). We wil! await your decision and reply.

Taanx you for affording us the opportunity to examine your rifle
and report our findings.

Sincerely,
§ Ao R

“A. Stekli, Specialist
Product Service

JAS:tpp
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